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Let’s be friends... 
 ​    ​ Have you found our facebook page yet?  We are hoping to have 150 
facebook page “likes” by Convention.  Help us reach our goal! 
www.facebook.com/MissouriFFAAlumni  
 
We also have a list of helpful resources on our ​website​. 
 
 

Come one, come all, to the  
Missouri State Alumni Convention! 
The 2017 Missouri State FFA Alumni Convention will be held in conjunction 
with the State FFA Convention in Columbia, Missouri.  ​The Alumni 
Convention will be held on April 21, 2017 in the Mizzou Arena Foyer at 
10:30 a.m. following the Advisor Meeting.   
 

On the agenda… roster submission information, Alumni chapter status and 
contact information, successes and inspiration from local alumni chapters, and 
future State goals.  
 
If you have something you would like us to add, please let Kaylin know!  
We hope to make this year’s Alumni Convention one that is helpful to all 
attendees. 
   
   
   
 
     

 

http://www.facebook.com/MissouriFFAAlumni
http://www.missouriffa.org/alumni.html


 
 
See you at 
Session 2! 

 

Second Session of the 89th Missouri 
State FFA Convention 

On April 20, ​during Session 2, the Missouri State FFA Alumni will be awarding the 
Raymond Hagan FFA Alumni Scholarship and the WLC Scholarship.  Mrs. Bade 
will be addressing session attendees about the important role Alumni play.  Sessions 
are held in the Hearnes Center. 

 
 

 
 

 

Community Development  
Grant Series 

 
 
 

Service Learning Grants Available 
The National FFA Organization is launching a new grant series beginning 
with the 2017-2018 school year. Grant funding will support more diverse 
service focus areas that include community safety; environmental 
responsibility; hunger, health and nutrition; and community engagement. 
 
The Living to Serve Community Development Grant series provides an 
opportunity for FFA chapters (middle school, high school or alumni) and 
state FFA associations/foundations to seek funding to support various 
types of service projects.  
 
Visit the link at left for more information.  The first deadline is June 15. 
 
 
 
 

 

Feature Chapter: Your Alumni HERE! 
We would like to see all of the awesome things your alumni and student 
chapter are doing!  Your projects, events, and fundraisers, no matter how 
big or small, help to inspire other chapters.  Please send event photos and 
bylines to Kaylin at ​kaylinbade@live.com​.  Thank you!   

  

 

https://www.ffa.org/livingtoserve/community-development-grant-series
mailto:kaylinbade@live.com
https://www.ffa.org/livingtoserve/community-development-grant-series


 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To request contact from one of your  
State Council members, click here:  

Local Affiliate Assistance Request Form 
 
 

 
 

Council Contact Information 

President (SC)  Kaylin Bade 
Leslie, Missouri 
314-971-1356 
Email: ​kaylinbade@live.com 
 
Secretary (SC)  Scott Morfeld 
Freeburg, Missouri 
Phone: 573-619-5332 
Email: ​sjmorfeld@gmail.com  
 
Treasurer/State Staff (SW/DESE)  Steven Rogers 
Strafford, Missouri 
Phone: 417-241-1302 
Email: ​steven.rogers@dese.mo.gov  
 
Council Member (Teacher Educator)  Jackie Lacy 
Maryville, Missouri 
Email: ​jlacy@nwmissouri.edu  

 
Council Member (C)  Mark Manford 
Holden, Missouri 
Phone: 816-699-5067 
Email: ​mamccf@iland.net 
 
Council Member (SC)  Tamara Gregory 
Houston, Missouri 
Email: ​tamaragregory15@gmail.com 
 
Council Member (NE)  Jeff Case 
LaPlata, Missouri 
Email: ​jeff.case@raboag.com 
 
Council Member (NE)  Joyce Sayre 
Milan, Missouri 
Phone: 660-265-6312 
Email: jesayre63@gmail.com 

 
Thanks for taking the time to read through our first  newsletter!  We hope to send out a newsletter on a bimonthly basis.  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSemXucts5Os5Wb3BBkEi0-mS5IIGQ6p74e0z1wwsQoSCbagbQ/viewform?c=0&w=1
mailto:sjmorfeld@gmail.com
mailto:jlacy@nwmissouri.edu
mailto:mamccf@iland.net
mailto:kaylinbade@live.com
mailto:jeff.case@raboag.com
mailto:steven.rogers@dese.mo.gov
mailto:tamaragregory15@gmail.com

